From: cityclerk

Subject: Biweekly garbage collection proposal

-----Original Message-----

From: Neil Redacted
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2023 6:57 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Biweekly garbage collection proposal

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

To the mayor and council:

My name is Neil Henderson of 7413 Pearl Drive V2K 4K3 Redacted

I understand that city council is proposing biweekly pickup of garbage. In my opinion this would be a very detrimental proposal when you look at the problems we are having now with Bear populations using garbage as a food source. If we were to go to a biweekly pickup the smell attractants from garbage festering for two weeks would attract many more visits from the local Bear population. Right now we have an increase in Grizzly population which is displacing normal habitat of the black bear. If we are going to entice the local bear population with a better riper menu we would be asking for an increase in bear encounters. I strongly advise against this proposal as we are unable to deal with the problem now. Sent from my iPad